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Good morning…
 
Attached is the only Northern Environmental report that I have….and it does appear that it was
copied to the WDNR.
 
I do not have any updates for this site…and there is no work planned.
 
Thanks, Ron
 
Ron Anderson PG
METCO – Senior Hydrogeologist
rona@metcofs.com / 608.781.8879
1601 Caledonia St. Suite C, La Crosse  WI 54603
www.metcofs.com


 
From: Reynolds, Mackenzie H - DNR <mackenzie.reynolds@wisconsin.gov> 
Sent: Thursday, April 04, 2024 2:28 PM
To: Ron Anderson <rona@metcofs.com>
Subject: MSF Corp BRRTS# 02-41-242945
 
Good afternoon,
 
I am the new project manager reviewing this site. Please provide an update on the status of this site
and if any work is planned.
 
After reviewing the DNR’s current case file and identifying referenced reports, it appears that the
following reports, data, and information are missing from the DNR’s file:
 


December 1999 Phase I ESA from Northern Environmental referenced in the February 16,
2001, SIR from Northern Environmental.
Phase II ESA also referenced in the February 16, 2001, SIR from Northern Environmental.
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If this information is available, please submit it via the RR Program’s submittal portal to my attention.
 
Thank you,
Mackenzie
 
We are committed to service excellence.
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did.


Mackenzie Reynolds
she/her/hers
Hydrogeologist – Remediation and Redevelopment 
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources
Phone: (608) 400-9934
Mackenzie.Reynolds@Wisconsin.gov


 dnr.wi.gov
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